
Meeting Notes from 11-24-14, Email Correspondence!!!
Jimmy Ball provided a the committee with a few updates regarding the LMS evaluation.!!

• We have the five year cost estimates for each LMS approximately 95% 
complete.   There is some back and forth to get clarity, which takes time.!

• Turnitin confirmed their product is currently not ADA complaint.  !

• Jimmy spoke with several Universities concerning their migration from 
Blackboard to Canvas and provided their feedback to the committee.  The 
majority of the feedback concerned the course conversion effort and staffing 
requirements to support and train the faculty.  !

• As far as Canvas vs Blackboard testing on our campus, we continue to support 
faculty and provide test accounts as needed.!

• Third party (McGraw-Hill, WebAssign, etc.) integrated testing is on our radar.!

• Jimmy is going to request an instructor volunteer to test ePortfolios in Blackboard 
and Canvas.!


